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Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing to express my horror and bewilderment at the proposed plans to build a huge new estate on 
the greenfields and farm land on the sight owned by the University of Kent. This is an area I know well and 
have walked along, often daily at certain parts of my life, as my children have attended and still do attend 
Blean Primary School. The Crab and Winkle Way is part of our journey. I do not understand how such a 
area, which is home to so much wildlife is seen as appropriate to build on. I know that the University is 
struggling for money and need to sell off the land but to develop it, ripping up generations of history, and 
destroying homes for animals, birds and plantlife, which is in desperate need of protection just seems 
incredibly selfish and exploitative.  
 
We have new developments around the area that are on a much more appropriate scale. This proposal 
does not show any respect for the countryside, the people and creatures that live in it. It appears utterly 
irresponsible. It will wreck and completely alter the the area and we will never be able to get it back.  
 
The Crab and Winkle Way is not a route used by the people in the villages, it is used by the towns nearby 
as a safe and eco-friendly way to travel. Once it has been changed into a road, this will be lost to 1000's of 
people.  
 
If this goes ahead, the negative impact will be felt for generations.  
 
I feel for the people of Blean and it's surrounding areas. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Zoe Anderson 
 

 

 

 




